
Platinum Member:  
Beef Farmers of Ontario 

 

Beef Farmers of Ontario (BFO) has been a proud Platinum member of Farm and Food Care Ontario 
(FFCO) since the inception of the organization. The agriculture sector in Ontario is well-known as a 
community of people who support one another. With that said, we are grateful to have a long-
standing relationship with FFCO to support our collective efforts in advocacy and education of farming 
and food production in Ontario. 
 
Our membership with FFCO over the years has provided our association and members with access 
to a number of valuable services and resources, including virtual farm tours, media training, on-farm 
events like Breakfast on the Farm, and the Real Dirt on Farming publication. 
 
FFCO has also often served Ontario’s agriculture sector as the bridge between farm and livestock 
groups on issues of mutual concern. All of these efforts combined, complement our work to engage 
the public to share the positive benefits of beef farming and pasturelands.   
 
- Jason Leblond, BFO Board member to Farm & Food Care Ontario  


